
 

 

In observance of The Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday! 

Please note that Kloppenburg Enterprises, Inc. (KEI) 

Reservations (Scheduling) will be 

CLOSED 

Sunday, January 15, 2017 

NO TRANSIT SERVICE 

On Monday, January 16, 2017 

Please make your Paratransit reservations  

Saturday, January 14, 2017 for Tuesday, January 17, 2017 

We wish you a safe and enjoyable holiday! 


